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May 7, 2024 
 
 
 
 
Amy Diaz, EdD 
President  
GateWay Community College 
108 N. 40th St 
Phoenix, AZ 85034 
         Distributed by Email 
 
Dear Dr. Diaz: 
 
In 2023, the Joint Review Committee on Educational Programs in Nuclear Medicine Technology (JRCNMT) 
placed the nuclear medicine technology program sponsored by GateWay Community College on 
“Accreditation with Conditions”.  Removal of conditions and continued accreditation was contingent upon 
submission of a Progress Report satisfactorily addressing noted deficiencies in compliance with specific 
accreditation standards in the Accreditation Standards for Nuclear Medicine Technologist Education. 
 
The program’s Progress Report satisfactorily demonstrated the implementation of changes that bring the 
program into compliance with Standards C1c and D2.3. On April 26, 2024, the JRCNMT accepted the report, 
removed the conditional accreditation status and continued accreditation for six (6) years. The program must 
submit a Mid-Cycle Report in 2027 and its next review for continued accreditation will occur in 2030.  
 
Notification of this decision will be forwarded to the institution’s accrediting agency.  The information will 
also be made available to the public on the JRCNMT website. 
 
The JRCNMT extends best wishes for continued success in the operation and on-going improvement of this 
educational program. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jan M. Winn, MEd, RT(N), CNMT 
Executive Director 
 
cc:  Julie Bolin, MS, CNMT 

Program Director 
 
 Tabatha Hatfield, MA, RT(R), RDMS, RVT 
 Chair, Medical Imaging & Cardiopulmonary Science 
 
 JRCNMT Executive Officers 
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